
 

 

Naper School Health & Safety 

Traffic Plan 

 
In an effort to make Naper School the safest place possible for our children, 

your cooperation in observing the following procedures is vital to the safety of 

our children. 

 

1.   Please encourage walking if possible.  If walking isn’t practical, please use  

     a carpool. 

2.  Pull ahead as far as you can in the parent drop off zone.  Make only one  

     stop for all of the children in the car.  Stay in the drop off zone until all 

     children have exited the car.  Pull ahead to let the next car drop off. 

3.  There is no drop off or pick up in front of the school.  Posted parking and  

     stopping restrictions are in effect from 7:45 a.m. -8:15 a.m. and  

     2:15 p.m.-2:45 p.m. 

4.  Children must exit curbside doors of the vehicle they arrive in only. 

5.  Drivers should remain in the car in the drop off zone.  Please teach children      

     to buckle and unbuckle seatbelts. 

6.  After school, please instruct children to wait on the sidewalk next to the  

     drop off zone instead of walking down Eagle Street to look for the car.   

     Encourage your child to look for your vehicle and wait until it stops before 

     walking toward it. 

7.  Walkers need to cross at the designated crosswalks.  Please time your  

     children’s departure from home so that they arrive at the school no earlier  

     than 8:00 a.m.   

8.  The school parking lot is for staff use only.  Please do not pull into the  

     parking lot to drop your child off.  It blocks other vehicles from entering  

     the lot.  

9.  Parking is limited, so please use another designated parking area if you plan  

     escorting your child to school 

10. Bike riding to and from school is allowed for children in grades 3-5.  Please 

     encourage the use of a helmet and review safety rules with your child 

 

Most importantly, let’s remember that keeping our children safe is more 

valuable than a few minutes we save from unsafe practices.  Your cooperation is 

very much appreciated. 


